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All programs will resume next week. Attendance is good and creeping up for all programs. 
The Teddy Bear Christmas Workshop on December 11th was fun. 44 kids and adults attended.
The author visit/ book signing on December 28th was a big success. 31 people showed up to hear Betty Jo Wilcox read excerpts from her book Growing a Family and talk about her journey.

Sean Conklin from the Regina Quick Center for the Arts at St. Bonaventure reached out to collaborate on an exhibit they will have on view beginning in April entitled “Frida Kahlo’s Garden”.  
The garden, which was filled with native plants, housed Kahlo’s collection of pre-Hispanic artifacts and folk art and was a creative refuge and a source of inspiration to artist Frida Kahlo and her husband Diego Rivera.
Sean is interested in doing some joint programming, informational displays and local community outreach beginning in early spring.
